(Duuppa

Date: 2022-09-21

FCCID: QE9SQT3

To the attention of
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Confidentiality Request

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term
confidential treatment for the following information until (2023/March/20) in order to
ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of
the device:

External photos
Test Setup photos
User’s manual
Internal Photos

Sincerely yours,
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Antti Kainulainen

Chief Technology Officer

E-mail: antti.kainulainen@quuppa.com
Tel.: +358504862746



